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Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
Box 50, 1 First Canadian Place 
Toronto, Ontario, Canada  M5X 1B8 
416.362.2111  MAIN 
416.862.6666  FACSIMILE 

Toronto 

Montréal 

Calgary 

Ottawa 

Vancouver 

New York 

April 25, 2023 Richard King 
Direct Dial: 416.862.6626 
rking@osler.com 
Our Matter No.: 1231199 

SENT BY ELECTRONIC MAIL & FILED ON RESS 

Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

EB-2022-0094 (Ontario-Produced Natural Gas) 
CORRECTION to IRR EGI 3(d) 
Ontario Petroleum Institute (“OPI”) 

We are counsel to OPI.  Upon further review of its filed information request (IR) responses, 
OPI wishes to provide the attached correction to the IR response to Enbridge #3(d).  The 
attached shows the deleted and corrected answer, for ease of reference. 

Please contact me directly if you have any questions. 

Yours very truly, 

Richard King 

RK:mi 

c. All Parties to EB-2022-0094
M. Millar (OEB Counsel)
R. Murray (OEB)
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ONTARIO PETROLEUM INSTITUTE 

CORRECTION to IRR EGI 3(d) 

 

 

EGI 3(d): Was Lagasco paying Enbridge Gas for any maintenance required on this station during 
the deactivation period? 

 

RESPONSE: 

OPI believes that Lagasco was paying the monthly charges levied by EGI during the deactivation 
period.  

The last production delivered through Station 5D-501 was in February 2014. EGI continued to 
charge the monthly station fee up to and including October 2014. After October 2014, Station 
5D-501 remains on the producer’s GPA statements but there is a $0 per month station fee 
charged. 
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